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Investigation into overnight shooting. 

On May 25, 2023, at 10:25p.m., the Loveland Emergency Communication center received a 911 call from 
a female reporting her boyfriend had been shot. Officers responded to the 200 block of West 29th Street, 
Loveland, Colorado.   

Officers found a 29-year-old male suffering from a gunshot wound to his upper torso.  Responding 
officers administered emergency medical aid to the male until he was transported by Thompson Valley 
EMS to a local hospital.  The male and the original caller were interviewed but did not provide any 
information pertaining to the suspect’s description or the circumstances surrounding the shooting.  
Based on preliminary information it appears both the female and the male are transients and were 
occupying a tent in a field in the area.  It is also believed the suspect is known to the victim.  Detectives 
and crime scene personnel responded to process the scene and the investigation is ongoing.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident or any crime is asked to call Loveland Police 
Department Office at (970) 962-2032 or Crime Stoppers at 970-221-6868 where you will remain 
anonymous and possibly be eligible for a cash reward.   
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The information contained in this news release is based on preliminary information available at the time of drafting.  The Loveland Police 
Department's understanding of this incident may change as additional evidence is collected, analyzed, and reviewed.  The purpose of this news 

release is to provide timely information to the public. 


